

13/2581/2

2 December 2013

Mr Anthony Jordan fyi-request-946-4ad84a6d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Jordan

I refer to your Official Information Request made subsequent to the letter that I sent you on 7 June 2013.

As previously advised, we are not able to advise if actual complaints were laid with the Police as we do not have the names to check against our system.

However, a person makes a complaint to the New Zealand Police a case is entered and a file number recorded. On some occasions though, police may provide advice to members of the public relating to their safety that would not result in an official file being entered.

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman if you are not satisfied with the manner in which I have responded to this part of your request.

Yours faitfhully

R T Drew Detective Superintendent National Crime Manager

Safer Communities Together

NATIONAL CRIME SERVICE CENTRE